
APOPKA HIGH SCHOOL HOMECOMING DANCE 2019 

 

House of Blues 

 

We at Apopka High, take pride in the conduct of our students at school 
events. The following guidelines define appropriate behavior 
expectations of all Apopka students and their guests. 
 

� Only two tickets may be purchased per student. 
� Tickets are Non-Refundable. No Exceptions!  
� Tickets cannot be transferred to someone else without Mr. Peters’ approval.  
� Guests who do not attend Apopka High School must have the guest 

information filled out, and approved, prior to purchasing a ticket. No 
middle school students permitted.  

� No one over the age of 20 years old are permitted.  
� There will be no re-entry to the dance (once a student leaves)  
� All the rules outlined in the OCPS Student Code of Conduct apply, as this is a 

school function.  
� You must show a picture ID and your ticket to enter the dance. 

 
DRESS CODE 

• Dresses/skirts must be mid-thigh in length or longer 

• Dresses/skirts must be modest and completely cover all private areas 

• Dresses with plunging necklines or bare midriffs are not appropriate 

• No canes, chains, or baseball caps Fancy dress hats with outfit are permitted. 

• No undershirts are to be worn as shirts.  
• No jeans, sport’s jerseys, or t-shirts allowed. 

 
� Anyone perceived to be under the influence of drugs or alcohol will be 

referred to the police officer on duty, parents/guardians will be 
contacted and the disciplinary action of recommendation of expulsion 
will be administered. No VAPES or JUULS permitted.  

� Student must remain in a standing position while dancing. Dancing may 
not be sexual in nature. No standing or dancing on tables or chairs. 

� Students in violation of the above will be escorted from the premises. 
School officials will contact parents/guardians. 


